
 

Second announcement 

 

Nordic Youth Camp 2022 
 

20.–26. July 2022 
Jørpeland, Rogaland, Norway 

 

We in the NUL-committee on behalf of the Norges Døveforbunds Ungdom are pleased to announce 

that the Nordic Youth Camp, NUL, will be at Preikestolen BaseCamp which is in Jørpeland in Rogaland 

County. The same county as the Deaf Nordic Culture Festival will take place right after the camp! 

Preikestolen BaseCamp is located next to the famous tourist destination, Preikestolen, with approx. 

an hour's walk surrounded by the beautiful mountain nature around it. The campsite itself is 

surrounded by forest and lake. The address of the campsite is Preikestolvegen 521, 4105 Jørpeland. 

We will drive shared bus from Stavanger Bus Terminal to camp site. 

 



 

«Psykt Nordisk!» 
Wordplay with “psykt” where it is sewn with Norwegian words - psykisk and sykt. Psykisk is related to “psykisk helse” which is translated to 

“mental health”. Sykt can be translated as something in amazement like as “Det er sykt bra! – It’s damn good!” or “Det er sykt! – That’s 

sick!” (Like as someone did something unbelievable). Nordisk is Nordic in Norwegian. 

Becomes the motto for the camp after 2 long years of corona and closure, for many, life is 

transformed in many ways, and it became extra hard for some. At this camp, mental health will be 

the focus and together we will be stronger! 

At the camp there will also be many fun, problem-solving and self-mastering activities from morning 

to night! 

All Nordic countries send a maximum of 20 participants each aged 18-30 years + 1 leader. The camp 

is for deaf and hard of hearing young people who are sign language-users. 

Participation fee is 3.000 NOK and your national youth organisation or committee will transfer to 

bank account: 

IBAN: NO9182000177004 

BIC: DNBANOKKXXX 

Bank: DnB asa, pb 1800 centrum, 0021 Oslo 

Address for NDFU is Norges Døveforbund, Grensen 9, 0159 Oslo 



 

Meeting for the shared bus will be at Stavanger Station, at 16:00. So it is important to meet before 

the bus leaves at 16:30! You must let us know if you want to sit on a shared bus or drive yourself to 

the campsite. The address for the train station is Jernbaneveien 3, 4005 Stavanger. 

 

If there is any question, you can contact the NUL committee by e-mail: nul22@ndfu.no 

Deadline is on 1st June! 

 

But who is on the committee? Yes, there are 5 people on the committee: 

 

 

 

 

Marcus Apeland Lid  Anne-Sofie (Fie) Raarup Sennels  Imran Khan 

   

 

 

 

 

Caisanne Rikke Dreier Lund   Astri Frafjord 

 

We hope to see you at the camp! 

 

With regards from 

 

NUL-committee. 

mailto:nul22@ndfu.no

